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flay 9, 1994

HEHORANDUH FOR: Hartha Girard, Director
Office of the Federal Register

FROH:

SUBJECT:

Theodore R. Quay, Director
Project Directorate IV-3
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PUBLICATION IN FEDERAL REGISTER

Please publish the enclosed individual Federal Re ister notice no later

than Thursday, Hay 12, 1994. The Notice'ontains a "No Significant Hazards

Determination and Opportunity for a Hearing" for a technical specifications

(TS) change request the Washington Public Power Supply System (WPPSS) sent to

the NRC.

WPPSS just recently identified the need for the TS change. WPPSS needs

to change valve numbering in the„TS to allow their WNP-2 plant to start-up

from its refueling outage. Please contact Nr. Nark Padovan at 504-1366 if you

have any questions.

Enclosure:
Federal Re ister Notice

Original signed by:

Theodore R. Quay
Project Directorate IV-3
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

May 9, 1994

Martha Girard, Director
Office of the Federal Register

Theodore R. Quay, Director
Project Directorate IV-3
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PUBLICATION IN FEDERAL REGISTER

Please publish the enclosed individual Federal Re ister notice no later

than Thursday, Hay 12, 1994. The Notice contains a "No Significant Hazards

Determination and Opportunity for a Hearing" for a technical specifications

(TS) change request the Washington Public Power Supply System (WPPSS) sent to

the NRC.

WPPSS just recently identified the need for the TS change. WPPSS needs

to change valve numbering in the TS to allow their WNP-2 plant to start-up

from its refueling outage. Please contact Mr. Hark Padovan at 504-1366 if you

have any questions.

Enclosure:
Federal Re ister Notice

Theodore R. Quay
Project Directorate IV-3
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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